
 

 

 
January 5, 2024 

 
Ocean Township School District Families: 
 
As a follow up to our communication in December, we wanted to share that Right At School will be 
hosting a virtual Family Information Night next Thursday, January 11th at 6:30 PM.  The presentation will 
include information about the program, registration information and an opportunity for question and 
answers as needed.  The session will be recorded and shared if you are unable to make it at the time 
listed. 
   
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://zoom.us/j/91516764610?pwd=UGlwWTdtb3E5SzI0b0grQW1qRkM5UT09 
 
Meeting ID: 915 1676 4610 
Passcode: rp2cEM 
 
In the meantime, if you have specific questions, you can reach out to Andrew Cohen at 
andrew.cohen@rIghtatschool.com or 609-940-2388. 
 
Best, 
 
Ariane Phillips 
Chief School Administrator 
Ocean Township School District 
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